Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Dylan Eure

Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 9:31 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: 905 East H St.

Good morning Kimberly,

Hope you are doing well this morning. | just got off the phone with Swatt Electric and it seems that only 4
wires had to be replaced. So the permit is fine to be issued.

All the best,

Dylan Eure

Erwin Town Planner
(910) 897-5428 ext-4201
deure@erwin-nc.org




